
Stoltz, CarrieR- DNR 

From: Stoltz, Carrie R- DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, November 26, 2019 9:10AM 
Anna Beckman 

Cc: Mitch Evenson (mitch.evenson@cedarcorp.com) 
Subject: RE: Olson Corners: Groundwater Data Update-APPROVAL! 

Hi Anna, this email serves as your approval for a primary mob (U&C) Task 1, Activity Code GS25, Cost $690.00, in order 
to obtain a confirmation sample from the Glen Webster PW that services the Witkowski residence due to a previous 
PALs exceedance (.94 ppb). A note has been placed in Tracker under the approval, dated November 29, 2018. Please 
submit this email with your claim. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thanks, Carrie 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715}365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

From: Anna Beckman <anna .beckman@cedarcorp.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 7:17AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R- DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Mitch Evenson <mitch.evenson@cedarcorp.com> 
Subject: RE: Olson Corners: Groundwater Data Update 

Carrie, 

I just received your voicemail from yesterday afternoon. Yes, Mitch and I were discussing the sampling yesterday and we 
would appreciate a mob charge for running out to Hannibal for those confirmation samples. I talked to the Witkowski 
property resident yesterday and he is alright with me stopping in any time and grabbing a sample. I plan to do so some 
time later this week. We still plan on trying to get another round for all the wells before Christmas, if weather allows. 
What do you prefer for time between sampling? We sampled it last about 1 month ago. 

Thank you Carrie! 

Anna Beckman 
Staff Geologist 
Cedar Corporation 
604 Wilson Avenue 1 Menomonie 1 Wll54751 
Office: 715-235-90811 TF: 800-472-7372 
anna.beckman@cedarcoro.com 
www.cedarcorp.com 1 Linked In 1 Facebook 1 Twitter 

This e-mail and any attachments may contain proprietary and confidential information from Cedar Corporation. Please visit our website at 
http://www.cedarcorp.com/disclaimer for more details. 

From: Stoltz, CarrieR- DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 3:29 PM 
To: Anna Beckman <anna.beckman@cedarcorp.com> 
Subject: RE: Olson Corners: Groundwater Data Update 
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